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News

On Monday 21 St November 3 of our Volunteers attended the Tidy Wales Awards Ceremony after Support the
Boardwalk were among the 3 short listed in the ‘Community Transformation’ category. Although we did not
win overall, Claire, Kate and Ben received a framed certificate along with £50 as runners up and a great day
was had by all!

We’ve had an even quieter December but all volunteers enjoyed the bring and share food and drinks following

our meeting at Anchor Guest House on Monday 28" November. We all had the chance to meet with Dan
Wynn who will be the new Pembrokeshire Coast National Park liaison for Support the Boardwalk and he will
be putting together some ‘boardwalk events’ for the school children in the near future ©.

Buy A Board Certificates
Have you purchased any certificated numbered between 31 and 407 If so, we need your names to put on the
website. Please contact us J.
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To improve the visitor experience, we are keen to enhance the interpretive panels and information with the
addition of stories from the Havens past, particularly those that are related to the Slashpond habitat. Please
get in touch with us if you have a story to tell. Contact davidimeanwell@gmail.com

Handicraft & Coffeel
Save some of your Christmas Shopping budget for Linda Harrisons [now famous] Homemade Handicrafts
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Coffee Morning at Bay View Café on Saturday 3™ December Funds raised will Support The Boardwalk.sk
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Struggling to find the perfect birthday or thank you gift? Make a GIFT donation to the Boardwalk! We can
arrange a delivery of a Boardwalk Certificate to your chosen giftee! Check out our website for details. You can
even buy a set of 6 Unique Birds of the Boardwalk notelets to send best wishes to your friends & family!stiFor
Buy a Board Gift certificates, Birds of the Boardwalk Notelets, or Brandec Glft T-shirts & T-towels

contact boardwalkgang@amail.com

Help with Fundraising

It's so easy to fundraise with very little effort by signing up for Easy Fundraising and choosing Support the
Boardwalk as your charity. Every time you shop on line you will be prompted if the retailer you are using is an
Easy Fundraising supporter! Find more information at www.easyfundraising.org.uk.

Coming up!

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?tab=wm#inbox/158ee6c15c764904

12



1/3/2017 January Issue - boardwalkgang@gmail.com - Gmail

Our next meeting will be held on Monday oth January, 7.30pm at Anchor Guest House. Please feel free to
come and join us ©.

Support The Boardwalk: Fundraising to Preserve and to Enhance.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?tab=wm#inbox/158ee6c15c764904
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